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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Due to social distancing guidelines not being lifted by the Government on 21st June, we 

have reviewed our risk assessment and are really sorry to announce that we are having 

to postpone our Transition Mornings, as mixing of students from different feeder schools 

would not be appropriate at this time. 

 

We are currently looking to rearrange this for week commencing Monday 19th July and 
look forward to being able to confirm exact details with you nearer the time. 
 
Apologies for the late change in arrangements, we look forward to meeting you soon. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Gregory 

Assistant Headteacher 
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